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Summary of RTP® Rule Changes 
 

The RTP Business Committee has approved changes to the RTP Participation Rules. These changes 

become effective July 27, 2023. 

 

Effective July 20, 2023, the Federal Reserve Bank of New York began paying interest on the balance in 

the RTP Prefunded Balance Account. New Section V.E enables TCH to distribute interest to Funding 

Participants and Funding Agents. 

 

The new version of the RTP Participation Rules is available on the RTP Document Library web page.  

https://www.theclearinghouse.org/payment-systems/rtp/document-library

